DAVE & MARLENE CUSHING

P.O. BOX 1356
PETERSBURG, ALASKA 99833

Mark Jensen
Mayor,
Petersburg Borough

November 10, 2014

Dear Mr. Mayor,

I am interested in filling one of the vacancies on the Petersburg Medical Center board.
PMC has been, and I hope will continue to be, a vital service for our community. The
Board has a huge responsibility in sustaining that mission.

I have lived in Petersburg since 1976, during which time I have always been on one of
several non-profit boards. This experience, in addition to over 30 years as a health care
provider, should help me contribute as a member of the board.

Thank you for considering my request.

Sincerely,

Marlene Cushing

772-4779
cushing@gci.net



